
   
 

Joint Communiqué #7 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

May 2, 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on April 13, 14, 27 and 28, 2017.   
 
The team members addressed all 20 reclassification applications from the February 2017 
deadline.  
 
This IBB Team continues its’ work for all classified employees and will meet again on May 31 
and June 1, 2017. The Team will also continue discussions on:  
 

 May budget revise 

 Compensation 

 Health and Welfare 

 Job Descriptions 

 Salary Comparison Study 
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